Meeting of the Administrative Council, Rome, 16-19 January 2018

The CIB Administrative Council and the Symposium Planning Team met at Sant'Anselmo in Rome from 16–19 January, 2018. The Administrative Council worked on CIB business while the Symposium Planning team worked on preparation for the Symposium. The two groups met together to review the plans and to consult with the Sant'Anselmo staff in preparation for the 2018 Symposium scheduled for 3–13 September.



CIB Administrative Council with the Symposium Planning Team



Symposium Planning Team